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 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 
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 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 
January 26, 2012 
 
        
       
Terry Duggins 
Duggins Law Firm 
350 St. Peter St #224 
St. Paul  MN 55102 
 
VIA EMAIL: terry@dugginslawfirm.com 
 

 

Re: Order to Remove or Repair property at 315 Larch Street 
 
Dear Mr. Duggins: 
 
This is to confirm that on January 24, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter for your client 
to provide a copy of the code analysis so that site plan staff can review it. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, February 1, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers.  At that time, she will ask the City Council to lay over the matter 
to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, February 28, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall and 
continue the City Council Public Hearing to Wednesday, March 7, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 
300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
 John Norris Sr, 2218 Doswell Ave, Saint Paul, MN 55108 
 John Norris, Jr., 9707 Heath Ave S, Cottage Grove  MN 55016 
 Kerry Antrim, District 6 Planning Council, district6ed@dist6pc.com 
 Larry Zangs (email) 
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